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Photo news

Abdul Rahman Saif Al Ghurair (R), Chairman of Dubai Chamber of Commerce & 
Industry, presenting a memento to Secretary-General Yamazaki (center), flanked by 
Dr. Belaid Rettab, Senior Director of Economic Research & Business Development, 
Dubai Chamber of Commerce & Industry, UAE, during the Launch Conference of 
the 7th Cycle of Business Excellence Awards in Dubai.

On 20 December 2012, APO Secretary-General Yamazaki (R) made a courtesy call 
to Keio University, with which the APO has collaborated in joint research for the 
APO Productivity Database project since 2007. He met Keio University President 
Professor Atsushi Seike and expressed his appreciation for the university’s contribu-
tion to high-quality research outputs. The Secretary-General also met the database 
project researchers at Keio Economic Observatory who are directly involved in the 
project. Photo courtesy of Keio University.

Delegates from Kenya under JPC’s Training Program in Japan “Organizational 
Strategy for Productivity Institutions” visiting the APO Secretariat on 23 January 
2013.


